
THE SAGINAW VALLEY STATION 

LAKE HURON BROADCASTING COMPANY 

MICHIGAN 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

219 SOUTH WASHINGTON STREET 

23 September 1947 

I wish to express my appreciation for the reception 
report on the test program from our station the morning of 
September 11th. Your list of the program material heard 
during this test corresponds exactly with our station log. 

The test period was conducted for the purpose 
of adjusting our new General Radio modulation monitor. We 
have been on the air since April 17th. this year but due to 
the material shortages have been operating withour a modulation 
monitor up until this time. We had special authorization 
from the Federal Communiüations Commission to use a three inch 
oscilloscope in lieu of the approved type monitor. The trans- 
mitting equipment iä all Raytheon with carrier power of 1000 
watts. The antenna is a 215 foot verticle,guyed tower. 

We have no scheduled test periods so I can't 
advise you when you might be able to hear us again, but as 
our back ordered equipment continues to come in we will be 
on the air testing it when we put it in operation. Thanks 
again for the fine report and lots of luck in your future 
DXBing activities. 

Yours 
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Max W.lhomas 
Chief Engineer 


